
Millbrook Messenger 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sad News 

We have received the very sad news that Mr 
Watson, our site manager here at Millbrook 

from 2007 to 2018, passed 
away last week. Mr Watson 
took great pride in managing 
our site, grounds and school 
buildings and always made 
sure they were safe, well 
maintained and the best they 
could be for our pupils. 

As many of you will know, he 
also had a real passion for 
football and ran our football 
club and team for many years. Mr Watson will be fondly 
remembered by staff, parents and pupils and our 
thoughts are with his family at this extremely difficult 
time.  

 
Fri 25th Nov 

After 
school 

 
Millbrook Friends’ Xmas Jumper Sale   

 
Thurs 1st Dec 

3.00 – 
5.00pm 

 
Millbrook Friends’ Christmas Discos 

 
Tues 13th Dec 

10.00am 
2.00pm 

10 am Baarmy Bethlehem ( Reception and Caterpillars Nativity) 
2pm   Away in a Manger    ( Yr 1 & 2 Nativity) 

 
Wed 14th Dec 

10.00am 
2.00pm 

10am  Away in a Manger    ( Yr 1 & 2 Nativity) 
2pm    Baarmy Bethlehem ( Reception and Caterpillars Nativity) 

 
Weds 14th Dec 

4 .00 
5.00pm 

 
Caterpillars Open Evening 

 
Fri 16th Dec 

 
9.15am 

 
KS2 Christmas Service at Freshbrook Church — all parents are 
welcome 
  

Tues 20th Dec 
 

1.15pm Last day of term—school finishes at 1.15pm 

Dates for your Diary - 

Children in Need 
 
Thank you so much for your donations, the face painting  
and cupcake sale raised a fantastic total of £627. 
 
We will have more cakes for sale during Parents’ Evening this 
week, please bring 50p or £1 in cash if you would like to buy 
some! 

Millbrook Football Team were 
Swindon Shield Winners  

2009-2010 season 


